
Your usual eye drops have a different look

Fucithalmic eye drops

The supplier has run out of your usual
eye drops because of changes at the
manufacturing plant.

What’s happening

You can find more information about
this issue on our website.

www.pharmac.govt.nz/fucithalmic
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Pharmac is the New Zealand Government Agency that makes decisions about
what medicines are funded for use in New Zealand. 
Email: enquiry@pharmac.govt.nz

About us

The eye drops your pharmacist has
given you will have a different label.
Don’t worry, they are the same
medicine as your usual eye drops. 

Same medicine, different label

Your eye drops are made at the same
place from the same ingredients.
Medsafe has reviewed the eye drops
and approved them for sale in 
New Zealand.Your usual eye drops will be available

again next year.

It has brought in the fusidic acid eye
drops that it sells in Thailand. It is the
same product, just labelled for a
different country.

https://pharmac.govt.nz/medicine-funding-and-supply/medicine-notices/fucithalmic
mailto:enquiry@pharmac.govt.nz

